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Notification 

Attn.: All Logiflex distributors and representatives 

PERMANENT REMOVAL OF THE HAPF GROMMET FROM THE 
MILLENIUM, MANHATTAN, AND NOW ACADEMIC COLLECTIONS 
 

Please note that we decided to remove the HAPF grommet from the Millenium and 

Manhattan collections this past October. This grommet has now been removed from 

the Academic collection as well. The standard replacement is the CAPF grommet. 

 

HAPF 

 

CAPF 

This change is effective immediately, and it is no longer possible to order HAPF 

grommets. We therefore ask that you carefully review your projects involving this 

grommet with your account manager. 

For more information about available inventory or any other matter, please contact us 

at 1-877-864-9323 during our office hours. 

We thank you for your cooperation. 

The Logiflex team 

 


